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House Republicans provide public comment 
on MLG’s social studies curriculum changes 

 
Santa Fe, NM – The NM House Republican Caucus today sent a letter to the Public Education 
Department providing commentary on opposition to the proposed changes to the state’s social studies 
curriculum. This letter serves as an official record of the caucus’ public comments on the controversial 
and rushed changes by the Lujan Grisham administration.  
 
Letter is attached. Other public commentary can be submitted and viewed here.  
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